
9/16/2018 Gmail - Re: Jackson Park Plumbeous Vireo report

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/1?ik=bc3b0ae5d0&view=pt&search=all&permthid=thread-f%3A1604294403534716415%7Cmsg-f%3A16069181160618… 1/1

IOS IORC <iorcommittee@gmail.com>

Re: Jackson Park Plumbeous Vireo report 
1 message

Tom Schulenberg < > Tue, Jul 24, 2018 at 6:55 PM
To: IORC <iorcommittee@gmail.com>

 
Geoff,
 
  so, is that you who's been gallivanting around Peru? hope you had a good time.
 
  quite by chance I happened today upon a file relating to the 1990 Plumbeous Vireo record. I even still have my original
description, scrawled out while in the field. also I have a copy of the cover letter I wrote when I first submitted this record
to the Illinois Ornithological Records Committee. for what it's worth, then, I submitted the original report to Ron Goetz (not
to Vern Kleen!), on 22August 1991 - so, over a year after the original observation.
 
  
best wishes,
 
 
tss 
 
--  
Thomas S. Schulenberg 
Research Associate 
Cornell Lab of Ornithology 
159 Sapsucker Woods Road 
Ithaca  NY  14850 
http://neotropical.birds.cornell.edu/portal/home 
http://www.birds.cornell.edu/clementschecklist 
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